Kanawha City Church of Christ

5101 Chesterfield Avenue

Charleston, West Virginia 25304

(304) 925-7435

kccofc.org

office@kccofc.org

DON'T FORGET TO SET YOUR CLOCKS THIS WEEKEND



COMING NON-KCCOFC EVENTS

March 6 Annual Sissonville SING 7-9 pm

Sissonville CofC

April 4 Gospel Meeting 7:00 pm "20/20 Vision"

26th Street CofC, Huntington

June 19-20 Northeastern Ohio Christian Youth Camp

"Call of Duty—Spiritual Warfare"

Forms in office

PRIVILEGED TO SERVE

Wednesday, March 4

Usher: Bill Reynolds Prayer: Steve Samples

Sunday, March 8

Front Greeter: Jan Winnell Contribution: T & D McNeely Usher: Steve Samples Sound Booth: Matt Barber Worship Leader: Alex Guerra Power Point: Jane Barber

Prayer/Scripture: Bob Midkiff

Communion Preside: Carson Henley

Serve East: Alex Derenburger Serve West: Doug Hartley

Herb Kinder Tom McNeely

Communion Prep. & Baptismal Garments Care: Linda Johnson

SUNDAY BULLETIN, MARCH 1, 2020 EMAILED TUESDAY, MARCH 3, 2020

Updates and Information

Service Time Change Notice:

Beginning May 3, 2020, classes for all ages will meet at 9:30 am. Worship Service will begin at 10:00 am. There will be a children's class during the sermon for Children age 2-preschool and K-2nd grade. We will no longer have our fellowship breakfast; however coffee is always available.

May 3 will also be the grand opening of our Children's Wing of the building. Invite your friends and families to see what exciting new things we have planned for our children. A fellowship dinner will follow morning services.

Teachers Needed: We are going to begin our teacher schedule to rotate every quarter. We still need teachers to fill our classes. Please see Jacob or Stephen if you are interested in teaching for a quarter. You are very much needed and appreciated.

New Life Group Starting. The Hannigan Life Group will meet every other Sunday, beginning this Sunday, March 8, 5:30 pm, at the Derenburger's house. See Alex, Debbie, Steve, or Barb if you have any questions or need directions.

WELCOME!

- If you are visiting with us today, please fill out a visitor's card located on the back of the chair in front of you and place it in the offering plate.
- Hearing assistance devices are available; please see an usher to obtain one.
- Sunday morning sermons are available on DVD and on our website: kanawhacitychurch.org

KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS

- The Mynes and Ingold families on the death of Charlie this past week.
- The **Sowards** family on the death of Donna's sister this past week
- Sarah Newhouse, (Goldie's niece), health issues



Our members serving in the military: Isaiah Collier, Allen Hartley, David Hartley, Torin and Heather Samples

Paulette Clawson, Charlie & Jeanie Weaver, Sharp family, Donna McNeely, Lanny Markland, Joe Riley, Tom Winnell, Steve Fox

ATTENDANCE AND CONTRIBUTION 2/23

Bible Class84	Collection Plate\$2,896.18
Worship112	Online
Wednesday17	Total\$4.316.18

SUNDAY EVENING LIFE GROUPS

- Chuck and Shirley Denham, 5:30-6:30 pm at the building.
 Serving communion each Sunday evening.
- Chris and Renee Morris, 5:00-7:00 pm. See Chris or Renee for location.
- Bill and Darlena Reynolds, 6:00-8:00 pm. See Bill or Darlena for location.

Join a LifeGroup! They are open to everyone; feel free to try them all!

DATES TO REMEMBER

Teachers' Meeting 4:00 pm
Congregational Meeting 5:30 pm
Prayer Meeting Cancelled
Ladies Book Club
Jurassic Park by Michael Crichton
YAHB 10:00 am
Unity Service 10:00 am
Prayer Meeting 6:00 pm

GRATEFUL FOR GRACE

John Newton, a slave-ship captain who became a minister and abolitionist, had a special affinity for grace. In fact, he wrote the hymn "Amazing Grace" to celebrate the freedom that God gives to Christians.



"I am not what I ought to be," Newton said. "I am not what I want to be. I am not what I hope to be. But still, I am not what I used to be. And by the grace of God, I am what I am."

PAUL ESTEP 90TH BIRTHDAY



Come sing "Happy Birthday, Paul" to celebrate his **90th Birthday**. A party is planned for Saturday, March 21, from 2 - 4 pm at the building No presents, please. Paul's daughter, Diana, needs a headcount so RSVP on the CCB church calendar; click on the date to respond. Or, let someone in the office know.

EMAIL ADDRESS

Since we are no longer sending out a weekly newsletter, please make sure the office has your email address. The Sunday Bulletin will be emailed out the following Tuesday and will include updates, additions, etc.